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The Spalding County Emergency Operations Plan has been updated by the Spald?i% goui aldf;gmumy com

Office of Homeland Security and approved by the Georgia Emergency Management Agency. At

this time, we would like to deliver attached copies of the Emergency Operations Plan to the

associated departments and agencies. To be able to complete this and have a record of

distribution, we will provide a disk or copy of the plan and the plan will have to be signed for as

received.

As you may know, the purpose of the Emergency Operations Plan is to define actions and roles
necessary to provide a coordinated response to emergencies within Spalding County. This plan
provides a comprehensive framework for these roles and responsibilities of all associated
agencies, while providing a link to local, state and federal resources that may be activated to
address disasters and emergencies, ongoing planning efforts, training and exercise activities,

along with federal guidance.

The Emergency Operations Plan should be kept in a secure location and have the ability to be
referenced on an ongoing basis for preparation of an untimely event of a mass emergency. Please
keep in mind that the Private Emergency Operations Plan contains secure and
CONFIDENTIAL CONTACT INFORMATION OF PARTIES ASSOCIATED WITH
THE PLAN. WE ADVISE THAT THIS INFORMATION IS NOT TO BE SHARED
WITH ANYONE NOT ASSOCIATED WITH THE EMERGENCY OPERATIONS PLAN.
Also, the Public version of the Emergency Operations Plan will be included, which is a public
format of the information and IS ALLOWED to be shared with the general public.

At the same time, we would like to request that all departments and agencies submit contact
information for their department or agency such as contact person, contact number and address
of department or agency. This information is important to ensure that our records are kept

current. Please email Deputy Director Glenn Polk at gpolk@spaldingcounty.com to advise of
this information, which will be updated as needed.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this process and please call upon me if there are any
questions.

\_I;qe//:nv;gest, Director

Spalding County Office of Homeland Security
770-228-2129
1005 Memorial Drive ¢ Griffin, Georgia 30223
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